
ATDI Registration Opens 
the Last Week of  

February 
 

Exciting news! The PTOA will be soon be 
opening registration for the 2018 All  
Triumph Drive-In in Historic Downtown  
Salem, Oregon.  
We will be offering PayPal as an easy alter-
native to pay your registration fees. If you 
prefer to pay by check you can complete and 
print out the form and mail it in. 
 
To access the ATDI pages, including regis-
tration go to:  portlandtriumph.org and 
click the ATDI links on the left 
hand side of the home page. 

The Grand Hotel, Salem full! 
All available rooms at the Grand Hotel In Salem 
have now been booked by attendees. The overflow 
hotel is the Phoenix Inn and Suites, Salem 

 

38th Annual All Triumph Drive In 

Hosted by the Portland Triumph Owners Association  

The Phoenix Inn and Suites 
Located less than10 minutes from the Grand Hotel 
the Grands’ sister hotel offer Double Queen and 
King Suites for a very affordable rate. 
  
Travel is simple as it is north from the Phoenix on 
Commercial Street, which becomes Liberty in the 
one way system, which will take you to the front 
door of the Grand Hotel and then behind the hotel on 
Commercial street back to the Phoenix Inn and 
Suites. 
To get the best rates when reserving your rooms at 
the Phoenix Inn be sure to mention that you are part 
of the All Triumph Drive Inn. 
  
For reservations call 503-455-4498 
 

 

http://portlandtriumph.org/

